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One of Class 2’s fantastic sculpture bugs 

Class 2’s second workshop with Brod (creative 

sculptor) followed on from the fantastic willow 

frames ‘skeletons’ to create their ‘outer skin’.  

Please look on your child’s Class Dojo to see a 

photo of their sculpture!  Class 1’s sculpture 

day was held in tandem and the children 

created 3D fireworks and set them 

off…safely…with tissue paper flames and 

wonderful dancing.  Thank you for sending in 

recycled materials so that we could continue 

our exciting projects.  
 

Armistice Day was remembered with a silent 

minute and poppies made from fabric and 

recycled paper plates. Thoughtful poetry and 

time for reflection made for a moving 

experience for all to engage with this important 

part of our history - past and present. 
 

In support of ‘Children in Need’, we held 

Spotty Friday today which certainly made our 

P.E. kits interesting!  We have carried out ‘on 

the spot’ activities throughout the day which has 

certainly kept us on our toes!  Please donate 

online to this worthy charity if you would like to. 
  

Book collection- we so appreciate the 

Monday/Thursday reading book exchange, but 

are very aware that it is sometimes a rush in the 

mornings and books get forgotten. If you have 

any outstanding books at home, could you 

please send them in as soon as possible, and 

take a little time to check through to check all 

are returned as we have some missing. Thank 

you for your help. 
 

 

Tempest Photography has collected the 

requests for photographs and should be ready 

in time for Christmas. 
 

 

Talking of Christmas….We are busy planning 

a creative Christmas with a raft of activities that 

will include STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Maths); music extravaganzas; 

making; designing and performing;  to name, 

but a few!  As we won’t be able to have a 

Christmas production this year due to Covid 19, 

we will ensure that the Christmas run up feels 

as exciting and enriching as ever!  

 

 

 
 

Thank you to parents, staff and our wider 
community for continuing to be respectful and 
understanding of social distancing and 
sanitisation to help keep everyone safe. 
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We are lucky to have some super new additions 
to our school in the form of 3 wonderful outdoor 
sinks …….and a plethora of new plants to 
attract butterflies and bees. 
 

 
 

 
 
A reminder of our special place in the 
Northumberland National Park and International 
Dark Sky Park prompted Class 1 to create 
some lovely dark sky pictures. Families are 
bringing home a leaflet of stars to spot in our 
amazing dark sky background. 
 

 
 

Dates-  

Wednesday 16th Dec - Christmas Dinner 

Friday 18th Dec – Break up for Christmas 

Monday 4th Jan, 2021 – Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 5th Jan, 2021 – School reopens 


